SAVE OUR
< STREAMS

|ZAAK WALTON LEAGUE OF AMERICA

The lzaak Walton League is partnering with the Linn County IWLA Chapter to provide a hybrid
certification workshop for anyone interested in becoming a monitor. Please register for one field
session at the links below. Complete part 1 online before attending. Social distancing and masks
will be required during the field session, and hand sanitizer and monitoring equipment will be
provided. Class sizes will be limited to 10 people.

' | What:
SOS Monitoring Workshop Part 2
3 Hour Field Session

2 | Where:
McCloud Run Park
Cedar Rapids, IA

= | When:

Saturday, April 17th
e Session 1: 9:00 AM-12:00 PM| !
e Session 2: 1:00 PM-4:00 PM

More Info & Register Here (class sizes are limited):
e Session 1: CedarRapidsSOSGroupl.eventbrite.com
e Session 2: CedarRapidsSOSGroup2.eventbrite.com

Dress for the weather, as we will be doing the field component rain or shine. Please
bring rubber boots or shoes that can get wet. Please bring a water bottle.

For questions regarding the training, please contact SOS Coordinator Zach Moss:
zmoss@iwla.org or 515-249-7213

For more information about Save Our Streams, visit our website at iwla.org/sos!

Save Our Streams is a project of the Izaak Walton League of America


https://www.iwla.org/water/stream-monitoring/upcoming-water-monitoring-workshops/online-certification
https://cedarrapidssosgroup1.eventbrite.com/
https://cedarrapidssosgroup2.eventbrite.com/
https://www.iwla.org/conservation/water/save-our-streams

